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Activities Portfolio Leader

26 November 2018

Dear Residents,

Marilyn Maclachlan has very kindly taken over Judy Stuart’s responsibilities on the
Activities Portfolio, and will be taking over Bev Jackson’s responsibilities on the
Catering Portfolio when she leaves for Australia on 25 November 2018.

Marilyn will run the show until 19 December 2018 when she goes away and she
has arranged for Sue Stirton and Pauline Mackie to take over and to run the
combined portfolios until 31 December 2018.

First of all, a very big thank you to Marilyn for organising all of this, and another
big thank you to Marilyn, Sue and Pauline for stepping in at short notice to
organise the early Xmas dinner on 5 December 2018, the lunch on Xmas Day and
the New Year Eve'’s celebrations.

Hennie du Preez
ResCom Chairman



